





To whom it may concern:

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to attest to the fact that Ms. Sang Eun (Patricia) Lee was my Methodology student in 2008/2009 at Sookmyung Women's University TESOL program. During the course students were required to give numerous microteachings and were evaluated on their speaking ability, among other criteria. While a student, Ms. Lee was also voluntarily employed as teachers’ assistant position at Montclair Art Museum during summer 2011. 

Ms. Patricia Lee was an outstanding speaker with fluent English, able to convey her ideas in a structured and cogent manner. I would, therefore, be able to document that Ms. Lee has a wonderful rapport with people of all ages, especially children. Her ability to connect with students and her talent at teaching simple concepts, as well as more advanced topics, are both truly superior.  

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Linn Roby- Mueller

Assistant Professor
Graduate School of Interpretation and Translation
Hankuk University of Interpretation and Translation
270 Imun-dong, Dongdaemun-gu, Seoul 130-791
Korea
C.P. +82 10-8188-2145
E-mail: lkrmuller@gmail.com

